6th November 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I am writing to remind parents of our school policy that ‘Smart’ watches should not be worn by children in school.

The watches are getting more advanced to the point where the watches can now act as phones without the phone being around or anywhere near the watch.

This will inevitably cause problems in school and just as mobile phones should not be in a school bag or in a pupil’s pocket etc. we are now applying the same logic to ‘Smart’ watches.

Many thanks for your understanding in relation to this.

Best wishes,

P McAllister (Mr.)
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